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Video Contest Aims to Raise Awareness about Suicide 
Prevention 

Judge Kevin W. Dunn encourages Medina County youth to help the effort to lower suicide rates 
by creating their own Stomp Out Suicide videos 

 
 
MEDINA – Judge Kevin W. Dunn decided to join Medina County Coalition for Suicide Prevention 
almost immediately after taking office this past August. Dunn said he joined the Coalition because in 
2012, seven percent of Medina County Youth grades 6-12 attempted suicide, according to the Medina 
County Community Needs Assessment 2012—a statistic he doesn’t think should be ignored. 

       

A Medina High School student committed suicide this past September, the fifth suicide of a Medina 
County juvenile in the past 12 months, leaving many students stunned and grieving. 
       

“There is always a grieving process,” Dunn said. “It can be very confusing for survivors to wonder what 
they could have done differently, but I hope that students can take this experience and be constructive to 
make others more aware.” 
     

That is why Judge Dunn is supporting the Coalition by asking students residing in Medina County, grades 
6–12, to participate in the 2013 Stomp Out Suicide video contest. 
     

Students are asked to create a 60 to 120 second DVD educating others on suicide risk factors and what 
actions to take if you know someone who is suicidal. 
      

“It takes a community to raise awareness about suicide prevention and to help our youth,” said Seth 
Kujat, Executive Director of United Way in Medina County. “Judge Dunn has been part of our 
community for 22 years and is a model of true collaboration.” 
   

Kujat said Judge Dunn is proving that to be true once again by helping to raise awareness on this issue. 
Beginning October 15, Judge Dunn will include Medina County Coalition for Suicide Prevention 
information in all hearing notices sent in the mail to juvenile offenders and their families until November 
15, 2013. 
       

“We are sending out this information to make people aware that there is help and alternative ways to cope 
other than to take your own life,” Judge Dunn said. 
   

The winner of the video contest will receive $1,000, plus $1,000 for their school.  Contest information 
and forms can be found at www.AlternativePaths.org, also linked on www.MedinaJuvenile.org. Video 
submissions are due by November 30, 2013. 










	Stomp Out Suicide Video Contest Release
	Suicide Prevention Mailings

